

March 23, 2020

Dear Valued Customer-

To support the suppression of COVID19 and in compliance with the state government of California we are temporarily closing our Fresno, CA distribution center effective immediately. We will continue to work with California and monitor the COVID19 situation. All orders placed on March 19, 2020 will be shipped. We are working with our West Coast sales, services and operations teams to ensure a smooth transition and the best Customer experience possible.

Our mission remains as strong as ever – to serve and support you in any way we can. We will continue to communicate with you as we get more information.

As always, we appreciate your business and support.

Norm Hullinger

CEO, alphabroder